
 

 

March 11, 2021 

Dear Southgate Families,  

Governor Ducey issued an updated Executive Order on March 3, 2021 mandating all schools to 

begin in-person learning. However, parents can choose either in person or virtual instruction. 

Southgate is prepared for both. Therefore, we will no longer offer part-time in-person learning 

(Option 1 & 2) beginning March 22nd. Families will need to choose either full time in person 

learning or full time virtual instruction for the remainder of the school year.  

In Person Learning (Presently Option 3) 

Distance Learning (Presently Option 4)  

Options 1 & 2 will no longer be available 

If your student is currently enrolled in Option 3 or 4 and you would like to continue with this 

option, no action is required.  

If you would like to change your option or if you currently have Option 1 or 2 you will need to 

go to the website, fill out the online form, and submit it by 3/17.  

If no option is submitted by the requested due date, option 4 (Distance Learning) will be 

automatically assigned.  

Southgate Academy will follow all necessary guidance from the Pima County Health 

Department to ensure the safety and well-being of our students/staff and do our best to 

“maximize the physical distancing protocols to the greatest extent possible” (Ducey, Executive 

Order 2021-04). 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your child’s Principal. 

 

Sincerely, 

Southgate Academy Administrative Team 

 

 


